NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN TO ALL INTERESTED PERSONS, THAT:

The City of Santa Rosa, Texas proposes to institute annexation
proceedings to enlarge and extend the boundary limits of said city to include
the following described territory, to-wit:

A 0.50 of an acre tract of land being a portion of the North 5.00 acres of
Block 99, Minnesota-Texas Land and Irrigation Company Subdivision as
recorded in Volume 1, Page 10, Map Records, Cameron County, Texas, also
being that certain tract described in Warranty Deed recorded in Volume
1028, Page 133, Deed Records, Cameron County, Texas (complete metes
and bounds is available at City Hall)

A public hearing will be held on December 19, 2022 at 7:00 pm at
City Hall, 413 Santa Vista Ave, Santa Rosa, Texas, for all persons interested
in the above proposed annexation. At said time and place all such persons
shall have the right to appear and be heard. Of all said matters and things, all
persons interested in the things and matters herein mentioned, will take notice.

By order of the Board of Aldermen of the City of Santa Rosa, Texas this the 9th
day of December, 2022

/S/Jaime Quiroga,
Mayor

ATTEST:

/S/ Maria Gonzalez,
City Secretary




